
From: Randy Clements [randyclements@mindspring.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 10, 2003 5:45 PM
To: Towanda Bryant
Subject: Fw: FCC Correction

----- Original Message -----
From: Michael Batson
To: randyclements@mindspring.com
Sent: Wednesday, December 10, 2003 9:50 AM
Subject: FCC Correction

Mr. Clements,
After reviewing the Form 312, I discovered that I had made an incorrect entry on
Schedule B - Page 2. The "Total EIRP for all carriers (dBW)" (B5.(h)) should be
66.4 dBW. I had entered the Maximum EIRP Density of 39.4 dBW/4kHz.

I apologize for the oversight. Please let me know if you need any additional
information.

Best regards,

Michael S. Batson
Systems Engineer
X-Analog Communications, Inc.
1835 Algoa Friendswood Rd.
Alvin, TX 77511
ph (409) 925-4702
fax (409) 925-4601


